
 

 

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

BUREAU OF SCHOOL LEADERSHIP 
 AND TEACHER QUALITY 

 
October 12, 2018 
 
TO:  Cheyney University Provost  
 
FROM: Kerry W. Helm 

Director, Bureau of School Leadership and Teacher Quality 
 
SUBJECT: Major Program Review Results 

 
Dear Dr. Buchner: 

The Bureau of School Leadership and Teacher Quality (BSLTQ) is continuing approval until the 

next major review for the following certification preparation program(s): 

Grades PK-4 Undergraduate Level 

Special Education PK-8 Undergraduate Level 

The Pennsylvania Department of Education will accept your programs’ recommendations for 

candidates for certification. All recommendations for certification should be submitted in 

accordance with the Pennsylvania Department of Education certification procedures.  BSLTQ 

based the approval on the review(s) demonstrating your program Meets the program framework 

guidelines.  

We commend you for your commitment to providing quality teacher preparation programs for 

the Commonwealth.      

Sincerely, 

Kerry W. Helm 
Bureau Director 
Bureau of School Leadership and Teacher Quality 

     

              


